

Liquids Pipelines

Abby Dorvaltel403 231 5952Director Regulatory Affairsfax403 767 3863 Regulatory Law and Affairs abby.dorval@enbridge.com Enbridge Pipelines Inc. 3000, 425 – 1st Street SW Calgary, Alberta T2P 3L8 Canada

November 13, 2015

National Energy Board 517 - 10th Ave SW Calgary, AB, T2R 0A8

Email: damagepreventionregs@neb-one.gc.ca

Attention: Sheri Young, Secretary of the Board

onval

Dear Ms. Young:

Re: Enbridge Comments on the Update to the National Energy Board's Damage Prevention **Regulatory Framework**

Enbridge Pipelines Inc. ("Enbridge") wishes to thank the National Energy Board ("Board") for the opportunity to provide input with respect to the above-noted matter.

Enbridge is a member of the Canadian Energy Pipeline Association ("CEPA"), and has been engaged with CEPA on the review of the proposed amendments to the Damage Prevention Regulatory Framework provided by the Board on October 20, 2015. Enbridge supports the comments submitted by CEPA and looks forward to future opportunities to comment on the proposed regulations.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this submission please do not hesitate to contact me at 403-231-5952 or via email at abby.dorval@enbridge.com.

Sincerely.

Abby Dorval

Director Regulatory Affairs